COMMON IN	ALF YEARLY EXAMI	NATION - 2022
COMMON H	ALF TEARLY VIII	Marks: 100
Time: 2.30 hrs.	Standard - VIII ENGLISH	Marks: 100
./ s	ECTION - A - (VOCABULA	RY] vordș (Synonyms): 5×1=5
1. Choose the correct ar	nswe for the underlined v	voraș (Synony
10.10.00		c) fine
a) infact	b) doubtedly	E) line
2. Writing is a <u>unique</u> hobi		c) Un common
a) Common	b) beneficial	E) on comm
3. Issac was chiefly remar		c) neglected
a) Common	b) nofable	E) neglectes
4. The neem tree was a bloom	g <u>antique</u> in his garden	c) Updated
a) Modern	b) Ancient	c) Opdated
5. Praveen got sun stroke	· ·	v
a) fever	b) nerves	c) unconsious
2. Choose the correct Ar	swer for the underlined	words (Antonyms): 5×1=5
1. Ajay mastered the techn	places of painting	
a) skilled	b) Proficient	c) Unskilled
2. His Grandmother was ve	any kind to him	C) 0.1.2
a) affectionate	b) loving	c) cruel
3. Issac possessed a wond		
a) owned	b) controlled	c) Lacks
4. We should use our Mobi	lo safalui	c) Licks
a) unsafely	b) securely	c) Protect
5. It is a <u>latest</u> Mobile	b) securely	c) Protect
a) updated	b) aut datád	c) new
-7	b) out dated	cy new
3. Find the clipped word	s forthe following:	5
1. Photograph		
2. Kilogram		
3. Aeroplane		
4. telephone		
5. examination		- +
(1-4		
. Choose the best answ	er to make a compound v	word: 5
1. Soft -		
a) Play	b) Ware	c) run
2. Safe -		
a) Chair	b) guard	c) Van
. Water -	= ,	5
a) food	b) stick	c) fall

	2	VIII	- ENGLIS
4. Light -			
a) try	b) sun	c) cat	
5. hair -			
a) set	b) mark	c) cut	
	SECTION - B [GRAMMI	ER]	
Pick a suitable pref	ix and suffix from the given	box :	
able, mis, ful, ly,	ion		
1. Construct	2. new	3. Comfort	
4. Success	5 understand	3. 55.115.12	
5. Fill in the blanks :			5
(Degrees of Comparis	son)		,
Positive	Comparative	Superlative	
1. tall	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1		
2	Smarter		
3. Large			
4		most	
5. late			
	SECTION - C [PROSE]		
Answer any five of	the following:		5×2=10
LaWhat is "STREET SM			
	d with adults supervision?		
	er and its bank have changed?		
How was Newton hon	oured by the king?		
What was Ajay gifted			
Why did the bird drop			
7.1 What happened to Ra	mayya's wife at the end?		
Answer any one of	the following in about 100 we	ords:	1×5=5
Why did the sparrow	throw the nose Jewei into Ramay	ya's house?	
2. How can you make yo	urself cyber safe?		
			5
. Fill in the blanks:			-
1. The Diamond Jewel be	longed to		
terar Newton was born	n at		
3. Issac made a clock by	the dropping of		
. The Author speaks ab	out the river		
5. They had come to play	under the shade of a big		

10. Say True or False		3		
1 Two soamer alse	:		v	III-ENGLISH
Two sparrows built People have a	a Nest on a trees			
The second state books	CARLES -	• •		•
S. May displayed 15/1	Parent and	•		
4. Present s triend es				
5. Teacher had taught	about the rules of	road safety		
11. Choose the correct	Ane	- saraty		
 Mani imagined a work 	id with		. ×	
a) music & musicians	- mun			
a) music & musicians When Mani started with a) describe them accus	D) building.	and sculpture:	s c) magic and ma	gicians
a) describe them accur	rately blumgs, he wi	is unable to _		
 a) describe them accur Mani feels writing is till 	re of by describe	hem fluently c	describe them imag	inatively
a) painting the voice4. She picked it up with _	b) engraving	the voice	c) designing the v	O-CE
			RECORD STREET	
5 questioned her a	b) sorrow	c) delight	d) disgrace	
a) Meenakshi Ammai	b) Ramayya'swife	c) Ramayya	d] Kuppaya	
	SECTION - D !	POEMI		
12. A] Any one of the follo	wing:			5
1. What is the central idea i		g of beauty.		
2. Narrate the fright of the I				
B] Read the following I	ines and Answer	the question	ons:	5
1. There is something special				
about a father's love				
a) Identify the Alliteration	7			
b) Pick out the rhyming w	ords?			
2. Seems it was sent to me				
From some place up above				
 a) What do the above line 	s mean?			
b) What did the child want	to ten its Dad			
c) Who is the speaker?				
13. Quote from memory por	em "A Thing of I	Beauty" - Po	oem.	•
A Thing of beauty	uriti			
Quite breath				
Control of the section of the sectio	SECTION -	E		5
14. Identify the speaker :				
1. Are you all alone my son?				
2. "But I apply the secret?"				

VIII - ENGLISH

4

- 1. "Tell the boatman how pleased "I am with him".
- 4. "Now rest a white and let one work a bit"?
- 5 "They all answered his question differently".

15. Match the following:

1. Match at the toll gate

had many stories to tell

2. Bridge

have special knowledge 5

John

flashing a torch t.

4. Black Beauty

Sturdy Rail 1

Animals

Wise 3,

SECTION - F [WRITING]

16. Any three of the following:

15

- Write a letter to the Police Commissioner about the noise caused by the loud speaker in a music shop near your school.
- 2. Develop the following Hints:

Tortoise - hare - forest - tortoise walking - seen by a hare - hare laughs - tortoise sad - bet - race - tortoise moving - slow speed - hare moves - fast - sleeps - tortoise - reaches - winning point - first - wins the bet.

- You are the head girl / boy of a Govt High School. Your school is soon going to
 publish the annual magazine next month. Write a notice for the notice board of
 your school inviting students to submit write ups.
- 4. Read the follwoing passage and Answer the following questions:

The first steam engine to pull a passenger train was built nearly 200 years ago. It took two hours to travel 40kms. The early steam trains burned coal to boil water and make ste 9m. Trains have changed lot overtime. They use different sorts of power to help them travel fast and use less fuel. Some trains use diesel and some use electricity. Trains that use diesel have large heavy engines that use less fuel than other engines. In many cities, passengers trains run on electricity some electric trains run underground through tunnels. One of the fastest trains in the world is called the bullet train. It is a Japanese electric train. It can travel at 300 kms per hour.

- 1. When was the first steam engine built?
- 2. Which is the fastest train in the world?
- 3. Which type of train use diesel fuel?
- In many cities, passenger trains run on _____.
- Frame a sentence using the word "Train Journey".